
Vonteddu, Swarna, NMENV 

From: Pullen, Steve, NMENV 

Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2006 9:25 AM 

To: Vonteddu, Swarna, NMENV; Cobrain, Dave, NMENV 

Subject: FW: NMED request to inspect OD Unit 

FYI. 

From: Mckernan, Pat[mailto:patricia.mckernan@us.army.mil] 
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2006 9: 16 AM 
To: Pullen, Steve, NMENV 
Cc: Cushing, Elza 
Subject: RE: NMED request to inspect OD Unit 
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. /.ENTERED 

Steve, I haven't forgotten you. Our Range Liaison still hasn't replied about visiting the OD site on November 17 
(or 16), but I'll nag him. Our GIS program manager said he would provide a Powerpoint version of the range map 
that shows safety fans for various munitions. I'll send that as soon as I get it. And I asked the folks who manage 
the Ammunition Supply Point to send an SOP, which I will forward to you. Also asked them your questions about 
Condition Code H. 

Our EOD Unit isn't back from vacation, but in early November, I'll ask them how they determine installation 
boundaries in the event something goes off range. 

When you looked through the EOD's disposal log, you asked if you could get a picture of a "lee" stinger. After re­
examining the log, we determined that it doesn't say "lee" stinger - it says "1 ea" stinger (meaning 1 each). 

Pat McKernan 
Fort Bliss Directorate of Environment 
915 568-2688 
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